
You're Invited! 

Dear Family, 

We are excited to invite you to a Family Financial Planning Session. 

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

Location: 123 Main Street, Family Living Room 

This session aims to help us manage our financial goals, budgets, and future planning together. 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, so we can prepare adequately. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone! 

Best regards, 

The Family Financial Planning Committee 


